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TO CITY CLERK FOR PLACEMENT ON NEXT 
REGULAR COUNCIL AGENDA TO BE POSTED 

MOTION 

#55 

On September 27, 2023, the City Council adopted recommendations authorizing the 
Bureau of Street Services to accept Fiscal Year 2022-23 Priority Legislative Budget Projects 
(PLBP or earmarks) funds from the California Legislature for the Broadway South (also known as 
Broadway Sur) Project (Council File No. 23-0899). The Bureau of Street Services has executed 
the Funding Transfer Agreement with the California Department of Transportation and received 
one lump sum in the amount of$7,000,000 which was subsequently deposited into the Subventions 
and Grants Fund. 

I THEREFORE MOVE that the City Council, subject to the approval of the Mayor, 
authorize the Controller to transfer/ appropriate $7,000,000 within Subventions and Grants Fund 
No. 305 from Available Cash Balance to a new account entitled "Broadway South Traffic Safety 
Projects State Earmark." 

I FURTHER MOVE that the Bureau of Street Services be authorized to make any technical 
corrections, clarifications, or revisions to the above fund transfer instructions in order to effectuate 
the intent of this Motion. 
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